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MEMORANDUM FOR  TEAM MILDENHALL 

FROM:  100 FSS/CC 

SUBJECT:  Appropriated Fund Dining Facility Dress Code Policy 

1. The dress code for all 100th Force Support Squadron appropriated food service facilities
(Gateway Dining Facility and Flight Kitchen) is as follows:

a. All military uniforms will be worn in accordance with applicable regulations.

b. Soiled, sweaty, unsafe, tattered or torn clothing will not be permitted.  Offensive slogans
or depictions are prohibited.

c. Cut-off and athletic shorts are permitted.  Clean, unsoiled tracksuits and warm-up suits,
free of perspiration, may be worn.

d. Tank tops, sleeveless shirts, towels, and pajamas are not permitted.

e. Footwear must be worn at all times.  Shower shoes and shower clogs are not permitted.

f. All hats must be removed upon entrance to the facility.

g. Facility management, or designated representatives, may deny access to anyone not
dressed in accordance with this policy, or to anyone dressed in such poor taste as to
bring discredit to the facility, base or the United States military.

2. Any questions should be directed to the Food Service Section Chief at DSN 314-238-2784.

SARA B. GURIAN, Lt Col, USAF 
Commander, 100th Force Support Squadron 
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